XP School
Middle Bank, Doncaster, DN4 5NG.

01302 898792
office@xpschool.org
xpschool.org

Principal: Claira Salter

Friday 29th September 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 12th October 2023, all of C26 will be taking part in fieldwork to the West Yorkshire
Playhouse to see a performance of William Shakespeare’s ‘Romeo and Juliet’.

This fieldwork has been planned to support their learning in English as part of our English Literature GCSE
preparation and is a brilliant opportunity to bring the students’ learning to life in an exciting and engaging way.
The experience will be used to revise the plot and characters from the play and deepen the students’ subject
knowledge of the key themes, events and techniques used in the play.

As we are taking the whole of C26 and with the rising cost of living affecting both the price of the tickets and
travel, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 wherever possible from each student attending. This is
voluntary but we would be incredibly grateful if you could support us in this wauy.

We will depart school at 12.30pm and our expected arrival time back at school is around 445pm. We will provide
updates on our expected arrival time back at school via the school website as this can be impacted by events out
of our control such as traffic.

Students will need a packed lunch for this fieldwork. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a lunch will be
provided.

In addition to a packed lunch, students will need the following equipment:
- Pen
- Pencil
- Ruler
- Water Bottle

If you have any questions about this fieldwork, please contact me on cdesborough@xpschool.org, or getin
touch with your child’s crew leader.

With thanks,

Catherine Desborough

Subject Leader of English
XP and XP East School
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